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This isn't the answer to our homeless crisis. We need a solution to help people off the 

streets not keeping them on the streets.  Lack of affordable housing and the drug 

crisis are the problems these homeless people are facing, please work to address 

these issues. Stop making our streets unsafe for the citizens of Oregon. The above 

legislation is not the right path.  If passed, I will subject myself to leave the state of 

Oregon. 


